
 

 

OSBA – Ohio School Board Association 
 

All members of the Board of Education are 

scheduled to attend the annual OSBA Capital 

Conference, November 10-12, 2019.  

 

Staffing 
 

Dr. Anstadt updated the Board of Education 

regarding the incoming students and staff, as well 

as the potential to fill positions. Further, 

discussion included overcrowding and the 

overflow issue for intradistrict transfers.  
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Wednesday, September 18    6:00 p.m. 
 

 

Wednesday, October 16          6:00 p.m.  
 
Wednesday, November 20    6:00 p.m. 
 
Work Session- 

Saturday, December 7             8:00 a.m. 
 
Wednesday, December 18      6:00 p.m.  
 
 
 
The Board Meeting Calendar is established each 

January at the Organizational Meeting of the Board 

of Education. 

Board of Education Meeting   

September 7, 2019 

Work Session 
 

Levy Information – Issue 7 
 

 

Dr. Anstadt announced that Washington Local Schools was 

assigned, Issue 7 by the Board of Elections, for the November 

ballot. Further, she provided that meetings will continue with 

TAWLS and OAPSE and additional groups, regarding the 

information that will be disseminated for the levy.  

Committees are continuing to form as well as the first training 

for door-to-door canvassing of neighborhoods and to provide 

additional guidance on how to have a successful campaign.  
   

Who:   Anyone Interested Contact Building Principal 

What:  Training – Canvassing Door-to-Door 

When:  Thursday, September 12th at 2:45 & 3:15 

Where: Whitmer High School Rm. #115 
 

This training is intended to help alleviate the fear of walking 

door-to-door, provide additional levy information and ideas 

for laying the foundation for the future of WLS. 
 

 

Toledo Clinic 
 

With the transition of our new superintendent, Dr. Anstadt has 

requested to have additional discussions with the Toledo 

Clinic to be able to provide updates as well as continue to 

search for a location for the YMCA within the district. It is her 

hope that with the assistance of Richard Merritt (Jay), 

Supervisor of Maintenance & Facilities, that an additional 

location is available for the before and after school program. 

The Board of Education has requested updates at the 

September 18th meeting.  
 

Safe Routes Initiative 
 

Dr. Anstadt realizes the importance and need for our students 

to have safe routes to school. Through the “Safe Routes 

Initiative,” Washington Local Schools has adopted the 

implementation of this program. It is not just Washington 

Local School members that understand the need and 

importance for sidewalks, it is community leaders that also 

realize this need. Group meetings are being held monthly by 

city leaders to create a School Travel Plan. The Board of 

Education would like high priority areas within our district to 

have more of a push to move quicker as these areas hold 

potential risks and dangers for our students.  
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